
 
 

 
  
   
  

     
   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Last week, I awarded the whole school family my good manners award. Our SIAMS inspector confirmed what had 
already been stated by Ofsted about the behaviour and manners of the children in our school being worthy of 
celebration. Please reinforce the importance of using good manners and having a respectful attitude outside of school 
too- our visitors always notice! 
 

Parents’ Evening  
Thank you to all those parents who came to one of our Parents’ Evenings, this week. The feedback was very positive and 
the longer time slots proved beneficial in sharing information about your child’s wellbeing and progress. If you were 
unable to attend on either of these days, please contact school to arrange an alternative appointment, as soon as 
possible, thank you. 

  

  
      
                          
 
 
                                           

                                     Thank you for your support, 
                                                                             C M Seagrave 

                                                                                                                                                                                                       

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 
Newsletter No 20 

Friday 13th March 2020 
Our theme this half term is JUSTICE 

 

Last week was jam packed full of exciting events. It started with the Swimming Gala where our swimmers 
showed great sportsmanship and brought home a couple of hard earned medals. On Thursday Years 4 & 5 
performed alongside many other schools in Sing Together at King George’s Hall. The children made Mr 

Bateman very proud - the children really let their lights shine as they sang their hearts out.  
We also had our SIAMs inspection last week, which is a national inspection of church schools.  

Whilst I cannot yet share the outcome of the inspection, I can inform you that it was very positive.  
The final report should be ready to share before Easter.  

COVID–19 CORONAVIRUS 
The Department for Education coronavirus helpline is now available to answer questions about  
COVID-19 relating to education and children’s social care. 
Staff, parents and young people can contact this helpline as follows: 
Phone: 0800 046 8687 
Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 
Opening hours: 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday) 
Please be extra vigilant about hand washing before entering and on leaving school 
 

As I write this newsletter, the latest Public Health England advice is that “school children should 
continue to attend school unless they present with symptoms of the virus: which include: cough, 
high temperature, shortness of breath” 

 

UPCOMING DATE REMINDERS – (CORONAVIRUS DEPENDENT) 
25.3.20 -  Mothers’ Day Afternoon Tea – KS1 2:00-2:30, KS2 2:30-3:00pm 
31.3.20 – Easter Activity Day – Exploring the theme of Easter through Music, Art,        
Reflection, DT, Drama etc 
  2.4.20 -  Easter Celebration Service @ 10am – all welcome  
  1.5.20 – PTA Springo Bingo Curry Night – more details to follow 


